
CITY OF FOND DU LAC – Public Service Announcement  
Department of Public Works – Municipal Service Center 
 
Date:  April 14, 2025 
 
To:  News Media 
 
From:  Adam Schmitt, Operations Superintendent 
 
Re:  Bulky Curbside Collection Lottery 
 
The Municipal Service Center would like to provide information to City Residents on an upcoming 
Curbside Bulky Waste Lottery program occurring in late April. The program will be at no cost to 
residents and limited to fifty (50) City Residents who have their garbage pickup serviced by the 
City (no apartments or commercial buildings).  
 
Residents wishing to participate in the program need to complete the Bulky Waste Lottery form 
through the City of Fond du Lac Website at https://arcg.is/1S9DKz0 or through the QR code 
below: 
 

 
 
Participating residents will be limited to one (1) bulky item or five (5) bags of garbage picked up 
at no cost.  Electronics (including TV’s) or hazardous waste are not eligible for pickup.  A $25 
charge will apply to any Freon items and a $10 charge to any tire.   
 
After the 50 residents have signed up the website will be closed. The 50 residents will be 
contacted by the Municipal Service Center Office to confirm their address and bulky item, along 
with the scheduling date.  

 
Residents with questions can contact the Municipal Service Center at (920) 322-3544. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

https://arcg.is/1S9DKz0

	CITY OF FOND DU LAC – Public Service Announcement
	Department of Public Works – Municipal Service Center


